FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Sept. 28, 2006

Southwest Clean Air Agency Opens Public
Comment Period for Ozone Maintenance Plan

VANCOUVER, Wash. — The Southwest Clean Air Agency (S‘WCAA) is updating the
Vancouver portion of the Portland-Vancouver Air Quality Management Area (AQMA) Ozone
Maintenance Plan. Currently the area meets the federal eight-hour air quality health standard for
ozone; this proposed Ozone Maintenance Plan demonstrates that the area will continue to meet

the standard with existing controls. The public is welcome to comment on this plan beginning

Oct. 2, 2006.

This EPA-required plan assures that the AQMA will maintain compliance with the federal eight-
hour ozone standard through 2015. The plan also includes a contingency plan in case the area
exceeds or violates the federal ozone standard. The original 1996 control strategies already in
place are being maintained in the new plan with few changes and no additional control strategies

are being proposed in the plan.

The growth allowance for industrial sources will be maintained and is reset proportional to
Oregon's growth allowance so that equivalent economic development opportunities will exist on
both sides of the Columbia River. The suite of strategies described in the plan will work together
to protect the area's air quality as growth and population pressures increase over the next ten
yeérs. This Ozone Maintenance Plan will help ensure that the area remains within federal health

standards for ozone while accommodating new and expanding businesses and population growth.

The proposed plan will be voted on by the SWCAA Board of Directors at their Nov. 2, 2006
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